
01/05/24

Dear Year 4 Parents and Guardians,

As part of our Viking topic, we have arranged for some visitors from Portals to the Past to come in on

Thursday 4th July and run a Viking workshop in school. They will be in all day, running a range of

exciting activities related to our history unit. If the children want to dress up for the day in Viking dress, that

would be amazing too!

We are asking for a contribution towards the cost of the visitor of £4. Please make all payments using your

SchoolMoney account.

Many thanks,

The Year 4 team


